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1 June 2020 

 

MEDIA RELEASE  

Hindmarsh Playgrounds, Outdoor Gym Equipment and Skate parks 

Re-opened 

 
Playgrounds, outdoor gym equipment and skate parks in Hindmarsh Shire have re-opened following 
the Victorian State Government announcing Step 2 in the easing of COVID-19 restrictions. 
 
Playgrounds and skate parks throughout the Shire will receive additional cleans and disinfecting to 
ensure they are safe and ready for you to use.  
 
Mayor, Cr Rob Gersch said, “Whilst it is exciting that the restrictions are easing, we want to remind 
everyone to adhere to the directives provided by the Victorian State Government.” 
 
Currently people should not gather in groups of more than 20, and stay 1.5 metres apart from others.  
 
Please note, BBQs and drinking fountains will remain closed until further notice. 
 
For more information, visit the Victorian State Government, Health and Human Services website at 
https://www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/victorias-restriction-levels-covid-19  
 
For more information, please contact Hindmarsh Shire Council on 03 5391 4444 or email 
info@hindmarsh.vic.gov.au. 
 

 

Greg Wood 

Chief Executive Officer 
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